
Call for papers 

4-5th September	 2024 
University of Stirling 

As 	part	of 	the	international, 	flightless 	conference	Event	2024 
<https://www.event2024.org/>, 	the	University 	of 	Stirling 	will 	be	hosting 	a	hub 
for 	in-person	papers, 	panels 	and 	roundtables, 	co-organised 	with 	the	Scottish 
Centre	for 	Victorian	and 	Neo-Victorian	Studies. 

Our 	theme	is 	Victorian	Events, 	which 	can	be	interpreted 	broadly. 	We	welcome	 
20-minute	 paper 	and 	panel proposals 	that	speak 	to any 	aspect	 of	 the	general 
CFP 	available	on	the	Event	2024 	website	< https://www.event2024.org/call-for-
papers/> 	and 	we	would also 	encourage	proposals 	focused 	on: 

• Exhibits, 	exhibitions 	and 	openings 
• Lectures 	and public 	performances 
• Imperial 	events 
• Local/national 	events 	or 	incidents 
• Literary 	events – scandals, 	sensations 	and 	bestsellers 
• Occult	meetings 	and 	séances 
• Celebrity and 	press 	events 
• Protests 	and 	gatherings 
• Tourism 
• Anniversaries, 	centenaries 	and 	jubilees 
• Legal 	trials 

Given	the	international 	form 	of 	the	conference, 	we	also 	welcome	proposals that	 
focus 	on	global 	Scotland 	in	the	1830-1910 	period. 

While	we welcome	proposals 	on	any 	of 	the	above	topics, 	all 	papers 	or 	panels 
that	engage	with 	the	1830-1910 	period 	will 	be	considered. 

Proposals 	should 	be	submitted 	via	the	conference	website	by 12th October 2023 
<https://www.event2024.org/call-for-papers/> If 	you 	have	any 	questions, 	please	 
contact	Dr 	Michael 	Shaw <michael.shaw@stir.ac.uk> 
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